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Welcome to the June 15th meeting of the Rotary Club of Calgary at Stampede Park. I 

am the Club’s President, Jim Fitzowich. 

Head Table: Tom Naested, Yvonne Mortdam (Vecova), Jim Hutchens, President Jim Fitzowich, Drew 
Gaszak (Sonshine), and Greg Martin. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President Jim Fitzowich 

This week’s program is our annual Charities Day event. Today is also a special recognition for a CRCF gift 
paid on behalf of a former club member. Some comments interesting things that happened on June 15th: 
 
1846 – The Oregon Treaty moves the Canada U.S. board from everything north of the Columbia River (i.e 
British Columbia) to the 49th parallel. The Hudsons Bay moves its post from Vancouver Washington to 
Victoria Vancouver island, new home for the British Pacific fleet. 
 
1859 – start of the “pig war”, a U.S. and Canadian settlers dispute over the same border location. 
 
1902 – Canada’s Atlantic provinces switch from Easter to Atlantic time Zones. 
 
1944 – Tommy Douglas becomes 1st CCF Premier of Saskatchewan. 
 
 

 

 

Please join Glenn Potter and me for the singing of O Canada followed by Rotary Grace.  

Photography: Glen Godlonton 

Videography: Steve Mason and Jamie Moorhouse 
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Announcements 

Visitors and Guests: Marietta Maier did a wonderful job of introducing our MANY 
guests and we sang a loud and enthusiastic rendition of our Welcome Song. 
 

Health and Wellness: Health and Wellness contact is; Dorothea Schaab  reported that 
all is well amongst our Members! 

 

50/50 : Michael Zacharki asked one of the Guest Speakers, Drew, to pull a winning ticket 
and it was Spencer Tonkinson who won the pot of $155 to put towards the new baby! 
Congrats Spencer!!  

 

Sergeant at Arms: There was no Sgt of Arms today but Bill LeClair almost got fined for a call that inter-
rupted the Meeting (for next week’s Sgt haha) even if it was only a butt dial! 

 

Social Committee Upcoming Event 
The Social Committee has reserved 24 seats for the Sound of Music, August 18, the 

1:30 matinee show at Rosebud theatre. You are responsible for your own transpor-

tation. Call your friends,  carpool and have some fun. We will meet for lunch first 

and then the show starts at 1:30. Cost of the tickets are $77 if we can get over 20 

people going. (under 20 $95 each) 

This does not include tip at the restaurant. Deadline to let Brenda McKinley know if you are wanting to go and 
payment is July 31st. Brenda 403-870-4292, b-mckinley@hotmail.com      

Cheque Presentations 

On Monday, Bill LeClair had the pleasure of presenting a cheque to Vecova for their 
new sensory room for their clients. It was great to hear about their organization 
and the great things they do in our community today. We can’t wait to see the sen-
sory room when it is completed! 

 

Dana Hunter also presented a cheque to the Calgary Pregnancy Center today as they 
were a guest at our Meeting. 

 

 

We want to send a BIG congrats to Pat and Harold on 
their wedding this weekend! You both looked lovely!  

mailto:b-mckinley@hotmail.com
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Announcements Continued: Events 
It's time to say THANK YOU!!!! 
Don't miss the finale to our year!!  
  
Enjoy a fantastic Ukrainian dinner, wonderful program and dance the night 
away to live music! 
  
It's President Jim's Thank You Party!   
Friday, June 23  
Polish Canadian Cultural Center (Combatants Hall) 
3015 15th Street NE. 
  
Our MC Joe Connelly will guide us through the fun packed evening:  
5:30 to 6:30 pm - cocktails 
6:30 pm - Ukrainian Dinner  
7:45 pm - Program with Special Entertainment  
8:30 to 11 - Dancing to Royaltone Music (the band we had at the Potluck!) 
$60 pp 
 
Drinks (wine/beer) will be $5 or bottle of wine $20 and non alcoholic drinks $2. 
Dress is cocktail. 
  
Get your tickets now through rotarystampedepark.com   Final registration is June 19… 
 

“Kids at Heart” Golf Classic: Trash, or Cash? 
The proverb ‘One man’s trash is another man’s treasure’ was never intended to be taken literally.  It simply means there 

is no standard for taste, and something which is not valued by one person may be highly valued by another. 

That proverb has proven to be true over the millennia and it has given rise to a multi-billion-dollar industry worldwide 

that is manifested in classified “For Sale” ads, online marketplaces such as E-Bay, Craig’s List and hundreds of others, and 

– yes -- online auction sites. 

Each year our “Kids at Heart” Golf Classic earns a substantial amount of money from our online and live auction sites – 

often in the tens of thousands of dollars, but we cannot do that without the purchase or donation of auction items, partic-

ularly items to be used in the online auction.   

We are very much in need of items for our online auction this year and we are appealing to all Rotarians to consider what 

they might be able to donate.  We ask that the value be at least $100, and that items be new, not used.  Successful items in 

past have included a dinner for two at a restaurant, use of a cottage for a few days, a car rental for a weekend, a crock pot, 

or almost anything else that comes to mind.  It could even be a couple of folks with strong backs to do a yard clean-up for 

you or detailing your car. 

Please consider getting involved to help us raise money for our three very worthwhile charities.  And also resolve to go 

into the auction site (you can access it through our club website) to see what treasures you may be able to find that you 

simply cannot live without. 

Click here for the Auction page of our Kids at Heart Website; https://rotarystampedepark.com/kids-at-heart/
auction/   
     -Keith Davis 

http://rotarystampedepark.com/
https://rotarystampedepark.com/kids-at-heart/auction/
https://rotarystampedepark.com/kids-at-heart/auction/
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Announcements Continued: All Things Dream Home 
 

Dream Home Update: Update on the Dream Home ticket sales campaign. There are only 7 shifts left to 
fill!!!! Please sign up on Homebase or email the shifts email below. If you registered for shifts before midnight 
on May 18th, you will be eligible for a Stampede 2023 buckle prize draw. There will be no training sessions 
anymore, if you are new or need training on the ipad a crash course will be delivered in the Dream 
Home office prior to your first shift. Please arrive early if you need training. If you have any other ques-
tions you can direct them to Jim Bladon at shifts@rotarycs.org.   
 

Correction from last week, Volunteers will not be available to walk to cars after shifts, please arrange with a 
fellow worker to come together or park in the same lot if you are worried or nervous about walking at night off 
the grounds. Many Rotarians and volunteers park at the St. Mary’s School lot, which you can Volunteer to work 
shifts there as well by emailing Bonar Irving at bonar@shaw.ca but that lot is close, helps our Club and usually 
has someone walking there after every shift, so you can walk together.  
 

 
 

Stampede Lotteries Off-Park Sales: Dana Hunter provided an update on the new off
- park sales initiative this year.  

 
How to sign up - Contact Dana Hunter, dana@hunterstaffing.ca or 403-477-2340 Shifts will 
be assigned first come, first served. 

 
Dream Home Kick-Off 
We need you to register now!! 

Dream Home Kickoff is Thursday July 6 - 10 am to 12:30 pm 

at Boss Lubricants 6303 30St. SE.  

 

We have a load of fun planned for you.. it starts at 10 am.. lots of free 
parking! 

 

Get branded by the Stampede Promotion Committee, have your pic-
ture taken at the photo booth, get roped, meet the Stampede Royal-
ty, enjoy Stampede Spirit fare...BBQ lunch of smoked brisket, salads 
and beans, pop and water, plus be entertained by the best!! 

Beer and wine compliments of Murray Flegel. Our MC John Fitzsim-
mons. starts the program at 11 followed by lunch and entertain-
ment.  We need to get numbers in order, so please get registered 
now!  

Check it out  on rotarystampedepark.com under Upcoming Events. 
List your volunteer when you register.  

Cost is $50  

Final date to register is June 28th but we are capping at 275!! See you there!    

http://rotarystampedepark.com/
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Main Presentation: Special Guests - LeSourd Family 

We had the privilege of welcoming the LeSourd family; Rob LeSourd, Judy LeSour, Jean LeSourd and Chris 

Boardman to the Meeting today to honour their Father, Bill Lesourd. As today was Charities day at the Club it 

was fitting that we honoured Bill LeSourd, as he was passionate about Charities and giving. He loved our Club 

and he showed that when he left 2.5 Million dollars to Rotary Club of Calgary at Stampede Park, with very little 

guidance, knowing we would make good use of his endowment in giving back to the community. Thank you Bill 

LeSourd! Thank you to his family for attending today, there wasn’t a dry eye in the room after Jim Smith’s 

speech in remembering Bill.  

Please watch the recording for the touching speech. Click here to watch 

      

                                  

 
 

    Click here to see more photos from today’s Meeting 
 https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1K4tGWMIl3yEF6qnQ8N1IdzT4H2NX06C-?

usp=sharing 

Main Presentation: Annual Charity Day 
Today was the day that we got to celebrate the amazing Charities that we supported this year in a record 
breaking year of giving through our Community Grants. This year we gave out over $400,000!!! Jim Hutchens 
and Greg Martin introduced the Charities and we welcomed them with all.  See the below chart to see which 
Charities were selected and the Club Member who worked with them to make it happen. It was great to hear 
from Vecova and Sonshine today and we hope to hear more from each deserving Charity as their projects pro-
gress. Thanks to the Grants Committee for all their hard work! 

 

Please watch the recording of the Meet-
ing to see the entire presentation from 
today. 

 
To watch the recording click here 
    

 

https://youtu.be/QOXzflFAA3s
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1K4tGWMIl3yEF6qnQ8N1IdzT4H2NX06C-?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1K4tGWMIl3yEF6qnQ8N1IdzT4H2NX06C-?usp=sharing
https://youtu.be/QOXzflFAA3s
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THIS WEEK’S MEETING LINK:  https://youtu.be/QOXzflFAA3s  

In Closing:  

Next week’s Meeting: Will be a year end “Tailgate meeting” for the club to cover off a number of outstanding  

items on Membership, Rotary Foundation, etc.   

Registration deadline is tomorrow June 16th.  Looking forward in seeing you all on June 22nd. 

 

Final words: Thoughts for the coming week come from George Eliot:  

“It is never too late to be what we may have been.”  

      And with that, our meeting is adjourned. 

Thank you for coming. Have a great Rotary week!  

Final reminder to register by tomorrow morning around 9am. 

www.rotarystampedepark.com 

 

Rotary House Update 

Starting July 24th, there will be construction on Rotary House 

and therefore we are being moved to the Blue Room until Sep-

tember 8th. I will remind you all many more times but please 

plan to be in the Blue Room starting on our July 27th Meet-

ing. 

 

June 29th the parking lot at Rotary House will be closed. We 

have been instructed to park in Lot 10/11 which is on the other 

side of the BMO center from Rotary House (near the Cowboy Ca-

sino, in the top left corner of the map) More info to come in an 

email closer to the date. But there will be golf carts shuttling 

people back and forth from Lot 10/11 to Rotary House from 10-

noon, and 12:45-2 after the Meeting. 

 

https://youtu.be/QOXzflFAA3s
http://www.rotarystampedepark.com
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Book Club Luncheon on June 19th 2023 at Calgary Golf and Country Club. 

 
Please let us know (janetopp@shaw.ca) by June 15th if you plan to attend so we can order your lunch. The cost 
for lunch is $35 inclusive. 
 
We will meet at 10:00 for a coffee and a brief chat about books we’ve read. 
 
Our guest speaker is the manager of the Owl’s Nest Book Store. This local book store has been in business for 
40 years and we will find out all about it and why they have been so successful. 
 
Following the speaker, we will have a plated lunch. 
Bread and butter on the table 
Quiche Lorraine with a side salad 
Lemon Posset for dessert 
Coffee and tea will be served. 
 
If you wish you may order a drink to go with your lunch. That will be an extra charge for you. 
 
Our group has had such a lovely year full of conversation, book talk, sharing and learning so we hope to see 
your pretty faces at our wind-up. 
 

Jane and Maureen. 
 
 

 

 

 

Partners in Print 
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June 22nd: TBA  

June 23rd: President’s Party  

June 29th: Changing of the Guard. WCS and Mario Stella Awards   

July 6th: Dream Home Kick-Off Party - No Meeting   

July 13th: Dream Home Sales - No Meeting  
YAAHHHOOOO 

 

July 20th : Kids at Heart Gold Classic  

  

  




